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Next Meeting: Sunday June 4th, at 2 p.m.:
Spring Picnic at Dave Ditz's residence

Our final meeting of the season will be our Annual Spring dish-to-pass picnic. Mem-
ber Dave Ditz will be hosting the picnic this year at his house not far from St.
Augustine's Church where we hold our regular meetings. The club will provide drinks
and table services (cups, plates, etc). Members need to bring their own chairs, and any
beverage they would prefer other than the soft drinks provided by the club. Dave lives
at 7733 Morgan Rd. Baldwinsville, NY. If you feel you need directions you can con-
tact Dave. Also don't forget to bring your flowering orchids for our last show table of
the season! Should a rain delay occur on Sunday, we will hold the picnic on the next
(2nd) Sunday, on the 11th of June. It has been suggested that Members with last
names beginning with letters A-M bring a regular dinner item and those with last
names beginning with letters N-Z bring a dessert item. By all means, though, if you
have a specialty that you enjoy making and are sure we will like to eat, bring it on!
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Neighboring Society/Orchid-related news
Marlow’s Orchids will be having a Spring Orchid Fest on Saturday June 10th, 8am to 5pm. There will
be live music and a great deal of orchid-related events. See Marlow’s Orchids website for more
details and discounts on orchid purchases.

CNYOS Calendar

June 4 – CNYOS Picnic

Our Annual Spring Auction was successful, and great thanks are felt for the vendors and club members who
donated plants and supplies for our auction as well as to the members who helped out. There may be a few
more plants to auction off at the Picnic that didn’t make it to the last meeting/auction. There will be a copy of
the awards given to CNYOS members at the STOS Spring Show viewable at the picnic for anyone interested.



Minutes – CNYOS Meeting
May 7, 2006

Judi Wilkins opened the business portion of the meeting by announcing that the CNYOS displays at
the STOS (Southern Tier Orchid Society) show did very well and garnered many awards.  The
awards will be listed in the CNYOS Newsletter but Judi thanked everyone for their participation and
help.  Our club had a great show!
1. Carol Haskell presented the Treasurer’s report; the club has a balance of $4,619.35 to date.  Judy

reminded everyone that current club dues are now officially overdue.
2. Judi announced that the Executive Committee choose Beaver Lake to donate the 1% of club

income the club agreed to give to a local group to promote orchid conservation at the April
meeting.  Tom Lloyd said that Beaver Lake is interested in restarting their population of native
orchids and would use the money for that purpose.  Judi asked for volunteers to join a committee
to decide how to help Beaver Lake meet this goal and sent around a sign up sheet.  The
committee will meet at least once this summer to set up an action plan.

3. Charles Ufford, our newsletter editor, has a new computer and needs new software to produce
the newsletter.  He will advise the club what software programs he needs.

4. Charles also reminded members that he has included a “trading post” listing in the newsletter for
members to post plants they would like to barter for, items they are looking to get rid of or to
acquire, etc.  Members should contact Charles to put a listing in the CNYOS Newsletter.

5. New Business:
∑ Judi announced the CNYOS 2006 Show is scheduled for the weekend of October 14-15;

set up will take place on Friday, October 13.  The show will be held at Beaver Lake.
Volunteer sign-up sheets will be available at the September meeting and Judi asked that
new members consider learning how to set up the show or create a show display.  In
addition, Iris Cohen said she would like a volunteer to help with preregistration.  She
would like to have one other member in the club who can do this job.

∑ June 4 will be the annual CNYOS Picnic; it will be held at Dave Ditz’s house. The rain
date will be June 11.  Details about time, food arrangements and directions to Dave’s
house will be given in the June newsletter

∑ Judi announced that Jeff Stuart has a new house and any members who want to contact
him can get his new address from Judi.

Misc. business
Club Vice-President Kim Boronczyk has many orchid-related supplies for sale. Please
contact Kim at 315-455-7587 before regular meetings to discuss what she has available
and can bring to the next meeting. Club President Judi Witkin and Librarian Tom Daily
recently cleaned out the closet at St. Augustine’s and have sorted out the wheat from the
chaff! The club has a good selection of orchid-related books available to sign out. Please
contact Judi or Tom to find out what is available and to sign out a book. A list will soon be
posted showing what is available.The Wolles are still collecting clothing, household items,
baby supplies and other food and paper stores for the Living Hope Christian Center in
Syracuse.  Members can bring their donations to the meeting to give to the Wolles.

Volunteer Schedules
Refreshment List for Spring 2006
June 4th Picnic –Members with last names A-M bring regular dinner item, N-Z bring dessert

Please remember to bring your flowering orchids to the meeting for ourPlease remember to bring your flowering orchids to the meeting for ourPlease remember to bring your flowering orchids to the meeting for ourPlease remember to bring your flowering orchids to the meeting for ourPlease remember to bring your flowering orchids to the meeting for our
show table!show table!show table!show table!show table!



MAY SHOW TABLE

Please note especially all names and abbreviations in boldface, and correct or
complete your records, including parentage and new registrations.

Cypripedium Alliance

Phrag. Schroederae (caudatum x Sedenii) Capella
Phrag. Tall Tails (caudatum x warszewiczianum) “
Phrag. besseae Ufford
Paph. Ho Chi Minh (vietnamense x delenatii) Ditz
Paph. Usher Raymond (Blood Clot x Black Buddha) Cohen

Cattleya Alliance

Iwan. Appleblossom (Caulaelia [Cll.] Snowflake x Blc. Orange Nuggett) Lowell
Slc. Ken Dream (Lc. Persepolis  x Sc. Beaufort) Capella
B. nodosa Ufford

Vandaceous

Phal. cornu cervi Ufford
Phal. philippinensis “
Phal. equestris “
V. suavis Witkin
Dar. Charm (Neof. falcata x Vasco. Tham Yuen Hae) Cohen
Nak. Edwin Hausermann (Ascof. Peaches x V. cristata) Capella
Phal. Taisuco Kaaladian (Mount Kaala x Taisuco Kochdian) Ditz

Oncidium Alliance

Onc. Issaku Nagata (leucochilum x fuscatum) Capella
Zgd. Calico Candy (Oda. Cranberry Leopard x Zel. onusta) “

Pleurothallid Alliance

Lths. calodictyon Ufford
Prgm. meridionale Witkin
Pths. mastodon “
Prgm. tripollex “
Pths. brighamii “

Dendrobium

Den. Candy Cane (Aussie Green x Penang Stripe) Cohen
Den. glomeratum Witkin
Den. Super Ise (Super Star x Ise) Cohen

Miscellaneous

Zygolum (Zglm.) Louisendorf ‘Rhein Harlekin’, AM/AOS (Zspm. labiosum x Z. Artur
Elle) Capella
Bcs. kalbreyeri Witkin
Bulb. wendlandianum “
Pna. Majestic (herrerae  x cristata) “

Iris  Cohen

The Orchid Trading Post
no entries this month
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